
 

 

To:   AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania Providers 
 
Date:   January 25, 2021 
 
Re:      Capitation to Quest Diagnostics, Inc. discontinued 
 
 
Effective February 1, 2021, your AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania patients will no longer be required to 
receive outpatient laboratory tests or processing of lab specimens from Quest Diagnostics network of 
laboratories. 
 
What does this mean? 
 
When an AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania patient requires outpatient laboratory services, you will now 
have the following choices for their laboratory tests or processing of lab specimens: 

• Continue to send them to Quest Lab; or 
• Utilize any AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania participating laboratory, or hospital outpatient 

laboratory 
 
Our members affected by this change are being issued new ID cards that will no longer have an 
indication of a specific lab to use. 
 
We are confident that removing this capitation requirement will make providing lab services to your 
AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania patients more convenient for both you and them.  Thank you for your 
participation in our network and the care you provide to our members. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact your Provider Account Executive or 
Provider Services at 1-800-521-6007. 
 
 


